Hilltown ownshlp Supervisors! Neetlng

March 9,,1981

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Vincent
| Pischl. The treasurer's Report was read by lrs. Gutekunst and
| approved by Edward Wentz and seconded by Mary Lockard. Bills in
' the amount of §4,554.28 were approved for payment by Ed Wentz and
hseconded by Mary Lockard

The minutes of the previous meeting were reviewed with
|the following comments: Question raised on whether the third
quote had been received on electrical inspections. Mr. Wynn re-
| ported that he had called Middle-~Atlantic and they promised to
HIge’c their bid in 1mmed1ate1y Mr. Jeff Drake of Charles Wilson's
office made a correction in the minutes pertaining to the liablity
!of the township in case a negligent inspection could be proved.
| Minutes approved with this one correction,
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Mr. Wynn reported that the bids have been advwertised

| for the Reliance Road project and they will be opened at the March
|23rd meeting. Also, Mrs. Gutekunst had received a letter from
|| Community Development to advertise for engineer's credentials fox
| the 1881 Hud project, Central Avenue Bridge. These Dbids should
| be coming in to be opened on March 23rd. Alsc the bids for stone,
Loil, etc will be coming in for opening on March 23rd.
i
| A letter was received from Mr., Wynn of Cowan Associates
|adv151ng us that final plans and specifications for the Orchard
|Road Bridge construction have been completed. The county has re-
ceived all necessary approvals and funding. Currently, the pro-

| ject is at the property acquisition stage and has been for some

[ time.

| Mr. Drake reported that we will have to adopt an ord-
hinance for IFlood Plain Regulations which his office will prepare.
| Letter of 2-25-81 concerning the UHF Police Radio System
\was briefly discussed. However, since Chief Bcose was not at the
‘meeting, Mr. Pischl will consult with him before we reply- deadline
‘for reply being April 15, 1981.

l Mrs. Gutelmunst read Mr. Hoot's February report- fees
'collected-$1046.00 permits issued for two new houses.

|

‘ Mrs. Gutekunst is to write a letter to Hatfield Townshlpl
with a copy +to PennDet of having a delayed green signal at the'
wlntersectlon of Unionville Pike and Route 309.

| Mr. BEd Aichele asked about the possibility of zoning

| ordinances! vielations on the Kendra property located at Rickert
|Road— five buildings on property- repairs scales; on the TLargeant
“Fa - on Green Street between Rickert and IIill- selling meats;
Hardy on Diamond St.~ machine shop; and Hewitt- paver- trucks and
| junk. Also mentioned Bevens and Mr. Wentz told him that we arein
|litigation on that one.

L Meeting was adjourned as Mr, Aichele had a heart attack |
'and Dr. Buttram, Dublin ambulence crew and Paramedics from Doyles-
| town repsonded to the calls.

I Respectfully submitted,

Dorothy Gutekunst




